

Spring 2019

Greetings SOU Retirees!

It is hard to believe we are coming up to our last luncheon of this school year! I cannot believe how the year has gone by already. When we were young, we could not wait until we were older. Time seemed so slow. Now, most of us would like time to slow down a bit! How we change with time!

Our last luncheon for this school year will be May 10th in the Rogue River Room with a Social half-hour beginning at 11:30 am and ending at 1 pm. As usual, food can be obtained from Elmo's. (There will be help if anyone should need assistance.) Or you can bring a brown bag lunch from home. Or just come and enjoy a cup of coffee, tea, or glass of water (all provided) with your friends. Isn't it nice to have choices!

We will be joined by SOU President, Dr. Linda Schott. She will be updating us on this year's legislative session - how it has been going and what has been happening. It should be a very interesting program. Come with your questions and opinions!

We have a wonderful letter from this year's scholarship recipient. I will read it to the members at the meeting. Presently we have \$46,000 in our scholarship fund. Wouldn't it be nice to reach the goal of \$50,000 by the end of this year?

For those with a virtual parking pass, remember to renew that pass this coming August and September. Renewal must be done each year. You can contact Jessica Wanderscheid at 541-552-6666. Email is best at Wandersje@sou.edu.

Lucheons for next year will be: October 11, 2019; February 14, 2020; and May 8, 2020. As usual, all luncheons are on Fridays.

The Leadership Council looks forward to seeing all of you on May 10th. Until then, enjoy the warm weather I know we will eventually have!

Bev De La Zerda Leadership Council Volunteer

SOUTHERN OREGON UNIVERSITY RETIREES ASSOCIATION

Outreach & Engagement Programs 1250 Siskiyou Boulevard · Ashland, Oregon 97520 · Web: retirees.sou.edu